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Rep. Nick Milroy Statement on GOP Antics Related to Veterans 
 

As a veteran, I am extremely disappointed that my Republican colleagues are using 

veterans to play to their racist base.  Their comparison between Governor Evers’s 

proposal to provide instate tuition to undocumented Wisconsin residents and the veteran 

earned benefit of full tuition remission is illogical and disingenuous.  

 

Veterans do not pay a single dime of tuition under the earned veteran benefit, whereas 

under Governor Evers’s proposal, full in-state tuition would be paid by undocumented 

residents.  It is disgraceful that they would use veterans to try to justify their lack of 

support for Immigrant families that live in Wisconsin.   

 

Many of the people that I served with actually were not citizens of the United States and 

many more were the children of undocumented parents.  We can continue to offer 

generous veteran education benefits and provide our undocumented residents with a fair 

shot at a higher education.  Instead of focusing on racial divide, we can have a win for all.   
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